
Tor Benson  

 

25 November 2019 

 

Dear assembly member: 

 

My name is Tor Benson and I am writing to express my interest in the non voting member of the 

SEAPA board representing Petersburg. I have service on the P&Z commission for the past four 

year which has piqued my interested on the inter working of our town. Including the fundamental 

infrastructure that keep Petersburg running through the SEAPA partnership which I would like to 

understand better. I appreciate your time and consideration for this position.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tor Benson  

 


